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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 11th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Happy New Year & Welcome back!  
 
We have enjoyed an excellent start to the Spring Term. It has been so fantastic to see all the children again and hear about their 
incredible Christmas festivities. Thank you for the good wishes and gifts for school staff that we received at the end of term. We 
truly hope you all enjoyed some warm and wonderful family time over the Christmas Period. 
 
Congratulations to Miss Withers: We are delighted to announce that Miss Withers got married over the Christmas Holidays and 
is now Mrs Hope. We are sure that you join us in wishing the new Mr & Mrs Hope love and happiness for their future together. 
 
Welcomes: We would like to warmly welcome 3 new children who joined the school this week; Charlie, Ruby & Lacey and also 
Mrs Sedgbeer who joins us as a full time Teaching Assistant. 
 
Just a couple of extra reminders…. 
 
CLUBS: Breakfast and Afterschool club started on Tuesday 8th January. Booking forms are available on the school website and 
from the school office. All clubs cost £3.00 and the Afterschool Club activities include: 

 Monday: Movie Makers with Mrs Legg 

 Tuesday: Fencing with Premier Sports 

 Wednesday: Football with Mr Rich & Miss Wookey 

 Thursday: Dance Crew with Miss Scott (This club is now oversubscribed and we unfortunately cannot accept any further 
bookings this half term – sorry) 

 Friday: Nerf Games Club with Premier Sports 
 
New Drama Club for Year 4, 5 & 6: We are pleased to be able to launch a new Drama Club, which will be run every Wednesday 
from next week 3.30 – 4.30 for the Spring Term 2019. This is a one off opportunity, which is being provided by a drama specialist 
from Sherborne Girls School. This is additional to our afterschool care programme and will therefore be free of charge. This is a 
fun extra curricular club aimed at children in years 4, 5 & 6 who are interested in learning and developing their drama skills. They 
will be playing many games, working on improvisations and looking at lots of different scripts. 12 children have already signed 
up to this but there is space for a few more should you like your child to take part. Booking forms are once again available on 
line or from the School Office 
 
PE Kits: We are looking forward to EVERY child having their full PE kit in school next week for the WHOLE TERM. Today, quite a 
few did not have sports trainers with them so we would really appreciate your help in ensuring that your child(ren) has a full 
compliment of appropriate clothing for outdoor PE. It would also be really helpful to include a plastic bag or boot bag to store 
muddy trainers. 
 
Many thanks & kind regards, 
 
All Saints 
 
Letters attached: 

 What's On Next Week W/C 14.01.19 
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